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After almost 40 years, Dr. Thomas 
Hodgson is retiring from a fulfilling 

career at Aberdeen Dental Associates. 
He was one of our founding dentists and 
helped set the stage for a dental prac-
tice centered on the kindest, best care 
for our patients.

What does this mean to you, a patient 
of Dr. Hodgson? For starters, your assis-
tants, Mae and Janet will continue to see 
you. As you may know we have four oth-
er equally qualified dentists at ADA and 
you can discuss whom you’d like to see. 
This includes Jim, Donn, Kris and Joe.

Dr. Hodgson is a native of Cavalier, ND. 
In 1972 he graduated from the University 
of Minnesota School of Dentistry and 

began practicing in Aberdeen in the 
spring of 1972. He joined forces with 
Dr. Hille to create what is now Aberdeen 
Dental Associates. You may recall their 
first office was located in the Ronayne 
Building on Washington Street. In 1977, 
the office relocated to their current office 
on 6th Avenue.

All of us at Aberdeen Dental Associates 
would like to wish Dr. Hodgson a retire-
ment full of relaxation and fun. He plans 
to do so some traveling, golfing, but is 
most looking forward to being at the 
lake and spending time with his chil-
dren and grandchildren. Thank you Dr. 
Hodgson for your guiding vision to make 
Aberdeen Dental Associates Aberdeen’s 
most respected dental practice.

Aberdeen Dental 
Associates most 
experienced patient

It’s not every day you meet 
a centenarian. Violet Moore 

hasn’t been a patient for all 
those years, obviously, but we 
have been blessed with her 
visits. Violet lives near Groton 
and still leads an active life 
with her family out on the fami-
ly farm. Congratulations Violet, 
we look forward to your next 
visit! Keep smiling!

James Engler, DDS

Donn Cutler, DDS

Paul Leon, DDS

Kristin Teigen, DDS

ADA Celebrates a Milestone

We are so pleased to be celebrat-
ing our 40th anniversary in busi-

ness here in Aberdeen. Next year, 2012 
is the beginning of our 40th year of pro-
viding excellent dental care to you and 
your family. How have we made it this 
long? Mainly because of you. 

Without patients like you who under-
stand the long-term importance of den-
tal care and consistent oral hygiene we 
could not have lasted so long. Also our 
team of committed dentists, hygien-
ists, and support staff have contributed 
to our success and longevity with their 
loyal commitment and service to our 
practice.

Family referrals have been one of the 
biggest areas of growth for us. All of us 
here enjoy the multiple generations we 
serve from many families. We appreci-
ate your trust in us and please continue 
to let others know about us.

What’s in store for our future? As you’ve 
already read, Dr. Thomas Hodgson is 
retiring at the end of 2011 so some chang-
es are already happening. Stay tuned for 
more news on our future developments. 

Thank you to the community of Aberdeen 
and the surrounding area for a great 40 
years. We will continue to be here well 
into the future.
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Junia joins our team of friendly faces. (left to right) Lynette, Peggy, Bobbi, Junia, 
Kelly, Shelly and Diane.

Aberdeen Dental Associates is proud 

to announce that Junia Klatt has 

joined our staff as dentist hygienist. She 

and her family live Aberdeen. She is cur-

rently seeing patients as a dental assis-

tant for Dr. Teigen.


